
 

 
 On Saturday April 19, 2014 several students from Dr. Stanislaw Wnuk's laboratory 

attended the South Florida ACS Awards Banquet at the picturesque FIU Biscayne Bay campus. 

The evening commenced with the poster session, shown below, where all the SoFlACS travel 

award recipients including Jessica Zayas and Mukesh Mudgal, showcased the posters that they 

had recently presented at the Spring ACS meeting in Dallas, Texas.  
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Jessica Zayas (left) and Mukesh Mudgal (right) 

in the SoFlACS Awards Banquet Poster 

Session. 

Dr. Jesse Pulido (left), Jessica Zayas (middle) 

and Mukesh Mudgal (right) in the SoFlACS 

Awards Banquet. 

 

The banquet continued with a delicious dinner buffet and then current ACS President, Dr. 

Thomas Barton, our guest speaker shared his thoughts on the current state of K-12 education in 

the United States. 

 
Mukesh Mudgal (left), Dr. Jesse Pulido (middle left), ACS President Dr. Tom Barton (middle right) and 

Jessica Zayas (right) posing for a quick photo before the night was over.  


